
WINDOW ROCK, Ariz. — Members of the 24th Navajo Nation Council and the Navajo Nation 
Washington Office ask the public to join Congressional and Navajo Leaders to receive updates 
regarding the Radiation Exposure Compensation Act (RECA) amendments of 2021.

The public forum will be conducted in-person:

DATE: 		  Friday, August 26, 2022

TIME: 		  11:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.

LOCATION: 	 San Juan College 
			   Connie Gotsch Theatre
			   4601 College Blvd.
			   Farmington, N.M. 87401

For more information, contact: (202) 682-7390
Email: Navajo Nation Washington Office at info@nnwo.org

On April 28, 2022, the U.S. Senate passed a bill extending the Radiation Exposure 
Compensation Act benefits to individuals who have been exposed to radiation due to uranium. 
RECA Benefits are available to onsite participants, downwinders, and uranium miners, millers, 

and ore-transporters. 
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